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Books this half term; 
Do you Remember? 
Mog the Forgetful Cat 
Bob the Man on the Moon 
Normal the Slug and the Silly Shell 
Normal the Slug who saved Christmas 
Stickman 
 

                   Don’t forget our trip to Whitehouse Farm to  

               see Santa on Wednesday 28th November. 

Christmas Performances –  

Mon 10th Dec – 9.30-10.30am 

Tues 11th Dec – 2.15-3pm 

Thurs 13th Dec – 2.15-3pm 

Fri 14th Dec – 9.30-10.30am 

Week 1 is all about 

Remembrance and Poppies. 

Look out for our Poppy Display.

 

Phonics – Children are continuing 

to work on initial letter sounds as 

well as chopping up simple words 

and blending them together again. 

Try ‘I spy’ games at home and ask 

your child about Robot talk.  

Watch out for digraphs coming 

home such as ‘ch’ ‘sh’ and ‘th’.  

PE continues to be in bare feet and 

no jumpers, get PE kits ready for 

January! It’s getting cold too!  

Please practise zipping up your  

coat. 

 
Early Years 

Autumn 2 

Talk about 3D shapes and find 

everyday objects that are those 

shapes. E.g. What shape is the 

toothpaste box? What shape is your 

ball? Christmas has lots of 3d shapes.  

Talk about them as you are Christmas 

shopping.  

Remember to work through your 

Maths Challenges. 

This half term we are starting to go to 

Assemblies with the rest of school.  

                 This includes Golden Assembly on a  

                 Friday – look out for Golden Awards! 

Handwashing Workshop 

Our school nurse is coming in 

to teach us the correct way to 

wash our hands and get rid of 

the unwanted winter germs. 

Continue enjoying your reading books 

at home. Remember to talk about the 

pictures and use your prediction skills 

talking about what might happen and 

why. 

Play games with your tricky words – 

Hide and Seek, Memory games, Pairs 

and Snap.  

We will be continuing 

our work on friendships 

and being different 

through some No 

Outsider stories.   


